FFWPU USA: Request ASAP Testimonies about Japanese Members' Service in America program

Demian Dunkley November 10, 2023

Dear Leaders, Brothers and Sisters,

Dr. Michael Jenkins, President of UPF International, is requesting support for the efforts for our movement in Japan by collecting testimonies about Japanese missionaries and members' activities in America.

UPF is preparing for a series of meetings and is looking for stories, in writing with photos and even short videos, of the tremendous service that Japanese sisters and brothers have offered to America in the last 30 years. If you have third party testimonies (Christian ministers and religious leaders, civil service, public officials, service project partners, etc.), please send them, as these are especially valuable. If you have any news articles about the service our Japanese members have provided in America and other countries, such as food distribution or disaster relief, these can be very helpful as well.

The initial deadline is this Tuesday, November 13, so if you can send something this weekend, these testimonies can be used for this urgent request, as described in the letter below. However, if you need more time, please continue to collect and send these testimonies, as they will help the ongoing effort.

UPF created a special email to collect everything, so please send materials to: forjapan@ upf,org

Thank you,

Tal Zorer

Executive Assistant Office of the President Family Federation for World Peace and Unification USA Holy Spirit Association for the Unification of World Christianity

Email: president@ unification.org